Hi Tim,

My name is David Goretzky, and I am the recipient of the Northern Interior Cruising Committee
scholarship. I would like to say thank you to both yourself, and the Northern Interior Cruising
Committee, for the generous donation, and how thankful I am to be selected as the recipient. I
have lived in BC almost my entire life, and have lived in Vanderhoof for the past 15 years.
enjoy living here in northern BC, seeing, and experiencing, what our great province has to offer.
This was my first year in post-secondary, and what an interesting and somewhat challenging year
it has been with everything going on. Looking back on my first year, I am hopeful that my
second year, starting in September, will be back to normal. This scholarship will help me greatly
with my tuition fees in the upcoming semesters. I am looking forward to my second year, and
earning my diploma upon completing the NRFT program. Moving forward, I am excited to start
my career in the forestry and natural resource sector.

Thank you again for providing your scholarship to the College of New Caledonia, and the NRFT
program,

David Goretzky

Student, NRFT Program
College of New Caledonia
250567 7549



